

City of Hermosa Beach

Civic Center, 1315 Valley Drive, Hermosa Beach, CA 90254-3885

February 18, 2019

Fred Rello, President Hermosa Beach Rotary Club 2521 Valley Drive Hermosa Beach, CA 90254

Dear Mr. Rello:

This letter agreement serves to extend the term of the Farmers' Market Agreement, dated May 3, 2016 by and between the City and the Rotary Club of Hermosa Beach to June 28, 2019, unless an alternate action is taken by the City Council through formal action at a scheduled meeting. The extension will provide the additional time necessary to further negotiate the terms under which the market may continue and align it with the adopted language of the Wednesday Farmers' Market managed by the Chamber of Commerce. Please sign below your agreement to this extension and return an executed copy of this letter to me at your earliest convenience.

Warmly,

Suja Lowenthal City Manager

On behalf of the Hermosa Beach Rotary Club, I agree to the foregoing and represent that I have the authority to enter into this agreement.

Fred Rello, President

Hermosa Beach Rotary Club